
MINUTEMAN CROSS COUNTRY BIATHLON

             

Let it be known to all fellow Venturing Crews, Scouts, and Americans that: 

John Adams 

Has provided invaluable service and assistance towards making the Summer 2007 Minuteman Cross
Country Biathlon a success for our youth and helping them demonstrate proficiency in the right and duty of American marksmanship
skills, and physical endurance. 

Therefore,  this Certificate of Appreciation for a job well done, and personal thank you, is awarded to you.

Dated: September 1, 2007                                                                                    Nathan Zeliff         Lowell Fletcher 
                                                                                                                             Venturing Crew 40       Venturing Crew 1006

“EXERCISING THE AMERICAN BILL OF RIGHTS”
Sponsored by: Venturing Crew 40 and Venturing Crew 1006 -  Northern Rivers District


